
Important information 

The re-arranged 2020 Northern Region of the Caravan & Motorhome Club 24th Annual 

General Meeting at Blackpool on Sunday 21st March 2021 and Rally over this weekend has 

been cancelled. 

This meeting will now be held via Zoom on the 21st March 2021 at 11am. 

Any member wishing to take part in the meeting needs to contact the Northern Region 

Secretary by email at northernregionsec@hotmail.co.uk by Saturday 6th March.  

Please include the following information:- 

Your full name 

Membership number 

Email address 
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